Sherman County Justice Court

COVID-19 Update
08/03/2020

In its effort to prevent the spread of COVID-19 to members of the public and to Sherman County
employees, Sherman County Justice Court continues to utilize modified operating procedures.

The Court has resumed in-person first appearances, but encourages written and telephonic
appearances as an alternative. Until further notice, the Court will be conducting hearings by
written affidavit or telephonically. Any person who has questions regarding a court proceeding
may contact the court at 541-565-3572 for more information. Questions regarding filings for
evictions, small claims, or other civil matters should be directed to the court at the same phone
number.

Please contact the court if you need to request an extended deadline for submittal of documents, a
postponement of payment, or modification of payment terms.

The Court is committed to providing continued support to those who are impacted by the COVID-
19 pandemic, and will continue to provide updates on this site.



